
9.14.2021 MHPNJ GROUP
REMINDER ABOUT PAYMENT

PLEASE DISREGARD THIS LETTER IF YOU HAVE MADE PAYMENT OR
ALREADY SUBMITTED YOUR PAYMENT PLAN DOCUMENTS.

DUE TO INCREASED VOLUME OF CALLS,
​EMAIL IS THE BEST WAY TO CONTACT US, SEND TO

MEWABILLING@CONCORDMGT.COM.

September 14, 2021
 
To the Employers/Members of the Affiliated Physicians &
Employers Master Trust

Re: Affiliated Physicians & Employers Master Trust (“APEMT”) and
Members Health Plan New Jersey (“MHPNJ”)
 
Dear Employer/Member:
By letter dated August 10, 2021, our counsel wrote to you, advising you of your
responsibility to pay a proportionate assessment, based upon your past
premiums, to allow APEMT/MHPNJ to pay all outstanding claims and
expenses. An invoice was attached to said correspondence.
 
We are pleased to report that hundreds of employer/members have paid their
assessment prior to the deadline of September 15, 2021. Unfortunately, many
other employers/members have not delivered payment of the assessment and
the deadline for making payment is fast approaching.
 
Many employers/members have communicated questions with regard to their
obligation to pay the assessment. Answers to the most frequently asked
questions appear on our website and can be located at
https://membershealthplannj.com/resources/mhpnj-important-
plan-information/.
 
We encourage you to deliver payment of your firm’s assessment on or before
September 15th. Thereafter, counsel will be preparing legal action against those
employer/members who have not delivered payment of the assessment. If you
require, we can make arrangements for a payment plan over a short period of
time. Once we institute suit, we will no longer be in a position to make such
arrangements.
 



Based upon the foregoing, we again urge you to send payment of your group’s
assessment to the following address:
APEMT/Members Health Plan
P.O. Box 412491
Boston, MA 02241-2491
 
If you wish to pay by credit card, please call 833.639.2669, Option 5.
 
We sincerely regret that we have been compelled to proceed in this manner. We
thank you in advance for your prompt payment of the Assessment.
Very truly yours,
Members Health Plan NJ
 
cc: Daniel M. Stolz, Esq.
cc: William F. Megna, Esq.
cc: Lawrence Downs, Esq.

MHPNJ IMPORTANT CONTACT INFORMATION

For additional questions or concerns related to the Bankruptcy, Plan wind down
or assessment please contact the appropriate team. We are doing our best to
manage emails and voicemails. Please note, due to high email and call volume,
email is the best way to get an expedited response from us. Send a detailed email
and a team member will respond to you within 48 to 72 hours. 

Questions or Requests Related to Billing, Commissions and/or Assessments:
Email: mewabilling@concordmgt.com
Phone: 1-833-MEWANOW (833-639-2669) Option 5

Questions or Requests Related to Bankruptcy and/or Plan Wind Down:
Email: MHPNJinfo@concordmgt.com
Phone: 1-833-MEWANOW (833-639-2669) Option 8

Visit Members Health Plan NJ  Website - Bankruptcy Information

Questions or Concerns E-mail Us
Today!

Address: PO Box 5487

Somerset, NJ 08875

Tel: 833-MEWANOW (833-639-2669)


